
 

   
 

 
 
11 June 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Destinations Information Evening on Tuesday 25th June from 6:00pm-8.30pm.  

 
We are hosting this event for parents/carers of Year 12 students at Salisbury 6th Form College (S6C) 
and Sarum Academy, and we would also like to invite Year 11 students to attend with their 
parents/carers. This is an excellent opportunity for young people to learn about the opportunities 
that will be available to them following their studies at sixth form. All Year 11 students are invited to 
attend the evening regardless of whether they have applied to study with us or not. 

 
The event will include a talk from the University of Southampton about the process of researching, 
choosing and applying to universities through UCAS and a talk from the University of Winchester 
explaining student fees and finance. Vicky Lukins from Apprenticeship Support and Knowledge for 
Schools (ASK) will also deliver a presentation on Apprenticeships. Finally, Jaime Williamson from 
Defence Science and Technology Laboratory (Dstl) will be talking about her experiences from the 
perspective of a major local employer. 
 
The university representatives will also be available to speak to on a drop-in basis from 5:30pm on 
the evening in the Café so please arrive from 5:30pm if you would like to visit their stands. The 
address for Salisbury 6th Form College is: 66-78 Tollgate Rd, Salisbury SP1 2JJ. 
 
 We do hope that you will be able to join us for this event (students are encouraged to come along 
with you) and ask that you complete this short online booking form to indicate your interest: 
Destinations Information Evening Booking Form 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Lizann Halford  
Student Services Manager (acting) 
Salisbury 6th Form College 
 

https://forms.gle/GJDubnx46d1Ni5ix9

